
Assistant Principal, Blue Hills Community School  

– Mark Pelley 

We are pleased to announce the appointment of Mark Pelley as 

Assistant Principal at Blue Hills Community School.  Mark joined the 

Fort Vermilion School Division in 2015 teaching at Zama City School 

until his transfer to Blue Hills Community School in the 2018-19 

school year.  Mark completed his Masters in 2020 in the MUN 

cohort.   

“I am so excited to be starting a new adventure in my career at 

Blue Hills Community School as Assistant Principal.  I am looking 

forward to working closely with staff, students and parents to play 

a part in creating a place of success and excellence. With construction starting soon I 

expect our days to be busy and full of excitement. These are thrilling times for the BHCS 

community and I am pleased to be a part of them.” 

 


